
Our patient of the month is Trisha!
Trisha was nominated by her PTA Robin for always having a great
attitude and always being a hard worker to improve. 
She is coming to therapy for low back pain and lower extremity
weakness. Since coming to therapy she is now able to play outside with
her dog and have more confidence in performing her daily tasks. Trisha
picked Paramount because she has come here before and initially
heard great things about us. She states she is very happy with her
results and will come to us again if needed!
Congratulations Trisha from all of us at Paramount Rehabilitation
Services! We are so proud of you!
Keep up the great work!
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